MACDONALD COLLEGE RAILWAY STATIONS, EXPRESS AND TELEGRAPH OFFICES: PRINCIPAL'S OFFICE STE. ANNE DE BELLEVUE, QUE. POST OFFICE: MACDONALD COLLEGE, QUE., CANADA March 15th, 1927 Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., Principal, McGill University, Montreal, Que. Dear Sir Arthur: Referring to your recent letters to Dean Laird, Dean Barton and Miss Philp, regarding the silver and bronze medals offered by His Honour The Lieutenant-Governor, I am instructed by the Executive Committee of Macdonald College to ask you to kindly advise if these medals are intended for competition in the present college year as well as in future years. Believe me Respectfully yours, Secretary, Executive Committee WJW/MB. of Macdonald College.